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   Michigan Municipal Treasurers Association  

 
 

November 26, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear MMTA Members, 

 

As we approach the busy time of year, I want to take a moment to share some 
exciting opportunities to help you grow professionally and engage with our 
MMTA community. 
 

Winter Workshop Registration Now Open! 
The MMTA Winter Workshop is scheduled for January 16-17, 2024, in Lansing, and 
registration is now open! This event is a fantastic way to deepen your 
knowledge, connect with peers, and gain valuable insights into municipal 
treasury. Don’t miss this opportunity to start the year with new tools and 
inspiration to excel in your role. 
 

Education Opportunities 
MMTA is committed to providing exceptional training and professional 
development throughout the year. Whether you’re looking to enhance your 
skills, earn certifications, or stay current on industry best practices, MMTA offers 
workshops, conferences, and online resources to support your journey. 
Visit www.mmta-mi.org to explore the full range of educational opportunities 
available to you. 
 

Volunteer and Get Involved 
There are countless ways to engage with MMTA beyond attending events. 
Volunteering on committees or assisting with events are wonderful ways to 
connect with fellow members and make a lasting impact on our organization. 
Visit our website to learn more about how you can get involved. 
 

As always, thank you for your dedication to MMTA and the incredible work you 
do every day in your communities. I look forward to seeing many of you at the 
Winter Workshop and throughout the year. 
 

Wishing you a wonderful holiday! 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Laurie Sheldon, MMTA Board President 
City of Kentwood Treasurer, MiCPT/ ACPFA/ ACPFIM/ MCAT 
616-554-0763 
4900 Breton Ave SE 
Kentwood, MI  49508 
sheldonl@kentwood.us 
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